From: Tammy

To: faith.winter.senate@state.co.us; Public Elections; olls.ga@state.co.us; SoS Rulemaking; Steve Hurlbert;
shannon.bird.house@state.co.us

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Election Integrity

Date: Friday, July 23, 2021 4:10:45 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

Colorado elections belong to the people. The government is here to serve the people, not for
the people to serve the government. Unfortunately, SecState Griswold does not agree. In her
June 17th emergency rules proclamation, Griswold unilaterally attempted to block election
transparency in our state.

This action is unethical, legally questionable, and outrageous. I demand SecState Griswold
void her emergency rules on election audits in order to guarantee CO citizen’s rights to free,
fair, and transparent elections. To ask citizens to trust the government’s own internal audit is a
joke, especially in light of the fact that this is the same administration that can’t seem to
account for $1 billion in the Unemployment Agency. If there is fraud, your inaction aligns
you with it. Truth does not mind being examined.

Currently there are laws that require the government’s finance’s be INDEPENDENTLY
audited EACH YEAR. In order to instill trust in our election system, we need laws that
require EVERY ELECTION be INDEPENDENTLY audited. Faith & Shannon, as
lawmakers, you have the authority to put this in place.

Thank you for your consideration,

Tammy Rieke

“Like a trampled spring and a polluted well is a righteous person who gives way before the wicked.”
Proverbs 25:26





